
July 26, 2015 

 

Re: Letter in Support of Professor Myron Evans for the Wolf Prize 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I submit this letter in support of Myron Evans, as recipient of the Wolf Prize.  I have worked 

closely with this gentleman for approximately ten years.  Myron has devoted his life to the 

betterment of mankind through the advancement of science, undergoing many hardships in the 

past when many of his contemporaries did not appreciate his progressive approach to the subject.  

His discoveries are numerous, and contribute tremendously to the advancement of the fields of 

physics and chemical physics, providing a scientific basis for numerous technological 

advancements that are occurring now and will in the years to come. 

I say this in all sincerity, 

 

Douglas W. Lindstrom, Ph.D. (retired) 

 

formerly of  the 

Alberta Research Council 

Edmonton, Canada 

 


